From: Dunn, Megan

Sent: Saturday, September 17, 2022 12:49 PM

To: Contact Council

Subject: Fwd: Do NOT select Strom Peterson for the open council seat

Megan Dunn | *Council Chair and Councilmember District 2* O: (425) 388-3494 | megan.dunn@snoco.org

Pronouns: she/her/hers

NOTICE: All emails and attachments sent to and from Snohomish County are public records and may be subject to disclosure pursuant to the Public Records Act (RCW 42.56).

Begin forwarded message:

From: Glen Puls <sw271@hotmail.com>

Date: September 17, 2022 at 10:14:29 AM PDT

To: "Dunn, Megan" < Megan. Dunn@co.snohomish.wa.us>

Subject: Do NOT select Strom Peterson for the open council seat

CAUTION : This email originated from outside of this organization. Please exercise caution with links and attachments.

Dear Council Member Dunn,

Please pick anyone but Rep Peterson for the position to replace Ms Wright as county council member. He is the least responsive person ever elected. During his time as my state rep he has NEVER replied even once to an email or a comment left to the Legislative Hotline. I have already put up with that for years from former council member Wright and feel that myself and my neighbors deserve better this time around.

Thank you.

From: Dunn, Megan

Sent: Saturday, September 17, 2022 7:11 PM

To: Contact Council

Subject: FW: The coming choice

Megan Dunn | *Council Chair and Councilmember District 2* O: (425) 388-3494 | megan.dunn@snoco.org

Pronouns: she/her/hers

NOTICE: All emails and attachments sent to and from Snohomish County are public records and may be subject to disclosure pursuant to the Public Records Act (RCW 42.56).

From: Ted Hikel <councilmantedhikel@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 2:13 PM

To: Dunn, Megan < Megan. Dunn@co.snohomish.wa.us>

Subject: The coming choice

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of this organization. Please exercise caution with links and attachments.

I was honored to be one of the CCD-3's PCOs able to participate in selecting three candidates to fill Stephanie's seat on the County Council. Part of my 20 years on the Lynnwood City Council was supporting and serving with Stephanie. I was happy to see her serve the County even though we missed her voice on the Lynnwood Council. It is my pleasure to ask you to consider our #1 selection for replacing Stephanie with another outstanding woman, Carin Chase. I realize the sex of a candidate shouldn't matter but it is important that the balance of the County Council reflect the community. In Carin Chase you not only have the outstanding candidate chosen by the CCD-3 PCO's, a woman of impressive accomplishment and a person ready to hit the ground running. Having delt with many city budgets, I am aware of the challenge the appointed person will face stepping into the proposed County Budget consideration. With years of experience in dealing with the Edmonds School District Budget, I am confident in Carin's ability to work collaboratively with the County Council Members and staff at this critical time. Thanks for your consideration of Carin. Ted Hikel, PCO Lynnwood 28

P.S. Thanks for your e-Newsletter. Even though I am in District 3 it is very helpful keeping up with County news.

From: Alanna-Janelle Dotzauer <ajd@strategies360.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 3:50 PM

To: Contact Council
Cc: Ryan Miller

Subject: Tulalip Tribes CCD3 Endorsment **Attachments:** Tulalip Tribes CCD3 Endorsment.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of this organization. Please exercise caution with links and attachments.

Dear County Council Members,

Please find attached an endorsement letter from the Tulalip Tribes Board of Directors.

Thank you,

AJ



Board of Directors:

Teri Gobin – Chair
Misty Napeahi – Vice Chair
Debra Posey – Secretary
Pat Contraro – Treasurer
Marie Zackuse – Council Member
Melvin R Sheldon Jr – Council Member
Hazen Shopbell – Council Member

6406 Marine Dr Tulalip, WA 98271-9694 360-716-4500 Fax 360-716-0628 The Tulalip Tribes are federally recognized successors in interest to the Snohomish, Snoqualmie, Skykomish, and other allied tribes and bands signatory to the Treaty of Point Elliott.

To Whom it May Concern,

The Tulalip Tribes are the successors in interest to the Snohomish, Snoqualmie, and Skykomish Tribes who were signatories to the Treaty of Point Elliott. We have lived in and governed the lands that encompass Snohomish County since time immemorial.

The Tulalip Tribes endorses Strom Peterson for Snohomish County Council District Three. As a State Legislator, Strom has made it a priority to spend time with Tribal Governments on Reservation land and has demonstrated his dedication to representing Tribal values.

During his tenure as Chair of House Commerce & Gaming, Strom sponsored HB 2638, authorizing sports wagering subject to the terms of tribal-state gaming compacts. This was an important policy to Tribes as it relates to government gaming and in turn the funding of critical services for Tribal Members, conservation work, and reinvestment into the larger community.

Additionally, Strom's voting record illustrates that he is a strong advocate for the protection of our environment and our state's natural resources. Strom cares about people, and serves his community with integrity, leading through collaboration. Since 2015, he has been successful in bringing legislators together around safety, housing, and health policy. Strom has been a leader in the State Legislature, and we know his valuable experience will translate to serving his community on the Snohomish County Council.

Teri Gobin

Chairwoman Tulalip Tribes

From: Dunn, Megan

Sent: Monday, September 26, 2022 11:40 AM

To: Eco, Debbie

Subject: FW: Appointment to the vacant District 3 Snohomish County Council seat

Sent to all CMs, for the record.

Megan Dunn | Council Chair and Councilmember District 2

O: (425) 388-3494 | megan.dunn@snoco.org

Pronouns: she/her/hers

NOTICE: All emails and attachments sent to and from Snohomish County are public records and may be subject to disclosure pursuant to the Public Records Act (RCW 42.56).

From: Cathy Baylor <cathybaylor8@gmail.com> Sent: Monday, September 26, 2022 8:49 AM

To: Nehring, Nate <nate.nehring@co.snohomish.wa.us>; Dunn, Megan <Megan.Dunn@co.snohomish.wa.us>; Mead, Jared <Jared.Mead@co.snohomish.wa.us>; Low, Sam <Sam.Low@co.snohomish.wa.us>; Somers, Dave J

<Dave.Somers@co.snohomish.wa.us>

Subject: Appointment to the vacant District 3 Snohomish County Council seat

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of this organization. Please exercise caution with links and attachments.

Dear Snohomish County. Council Members:

The Salish Sea Chapter of the Federation of Democratic Women is proud to recommend the appointment of Carin Chase to the vacant District 3 seat on the Snohomish County Council.

Chase's proven leadership is what our county needs. Her education and experience have prepared her to make decisions that can improve the lives of people in our county. She has a real and deep understanding about how our community members live and what concerns them.

Chase invited all District 3 Precinct Committee Officers (PCOs) to talk with her about overall goals in county governance and their policy concerns. Furthermore, Chase is committed to open communication with community members and has invited the public to send their suggestions to her.

Chase's appointments and elections to positions at the county and state levels are extensive and demonstrate the trust and confidence organizations and individuals place in her.

We are proud to work with an energetic, practical and collaborative woman like Carin Chase. She exemplifies responsive and responsible governance.

In solidarity,

Cathy Baylor, President Washington State Federation of Democratic Women Salish Sea Chapter